
 

 

 

September 6, 2022 

 

 

 

Kevin Kuchenbecker 

Deadwood Historic Preservation 

108 Sherman Street 

Deadwood, SD 57732 

 

Re:   Fire, Sprinkler, and Sound System Project 

 Minnehaha County Coliseum 

 

Dear Mr. Kuchenbecker, 

 

We are the beneficiary of a $9,250 preservation grant awarded September 16, 2021.  While the 

project has been moving forward, we are finding that we will need some additional time.  The 

purpose of this letter is to request a 90-day extension for the use of the grant. 

 

A large part of the project has been completed.  The last remaining piece is the installation of a 

wireless sound system, and we are waiting on that product.  The installation will be scheduled 

after the product has arrived.  We believe an additional 90 days will allow sufficient time for this 

to be done and the project filings to be completed and sent for the grant disbursement. 

 

Thank you for giving this your consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Laurie Knutson, 

Interim Executive Director 
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